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School Uniform 
The pupils, staff and the Governors at the North Wolds Federation value and take pride in 
our schools’ dress code and believe that uniform nurtures a sense of belonging.  We 
therefore require your support in providing and encouraging the wearing of school uniform 
throughout the school day. Wearing school uniform relates to our key school value of 
respect; of the school, of the uniform and of ourselves.   
 
The Uniform 
All children are required to wear Market Rasen Church England Primary School or Nettleton 
Community Primary School uniform.   
 
The Market Rasen school uniform is available from the shop at De Aston School or online 
with F&F. 
 
The Nettleton school uniform is available form the school office or online using school 
trends. 
 
School Uniform consists of: 
             
White polo shirt (formal shirts, T-Shirt or blouses are not allowed) 
Jumper or Cardigan  (Navy at Market Rasen, Red at Nettleton) 
Black or grey trousers, shorts, skirts or pinafore dress 
Summer Gingham dress (Blue at Market Rasen, Red at Nettleton) 
Black shoes 
 
We would prefer children to wear the uniform with the school logo on (polo shirts, jumpers, 
cardigans and fleeces) available from our uniform suppliers however appreciate that this is 
parental choice. 
 
 Please note that the following are not permitted in school 

 High heels, heels, trainings shoes or boots. 

 Extreme hair styles 

 Earrings other than stud earrings 
 
 
 
 
 



For Outdoor PE (Winter Months) 
Jogging bottoms (Black or blue) 
Dark coloured warm top / School Fleece 
Training shoes 
Hair tie for long hair 
 
For Indoor PE: 
T Shirt in house colours 
Black Shorts 
Plimsolls 
Named P.E bag 
Hair Tie for long hair 
 
For Swimming: 
One piece costume 
Towel 
Brush or comb 
 
Make Up: 
This must not be worn in school by any child, including nail polish on fingers or toes. 
 
Jewellery: 
Children may wear stud earrings if they wish. Other types of earrings in 
school can be dangerous and may not be worn. Children should not wear any 
other form of jewellery including rings and chains.   Children must be able to remove 
earrings on their own in order to take part in Physical Education. 
 
Religion: 
If there is a religious reason for a piece of jewellery or clothing to be worn please discuss this 
with the head teacher. 
 
Children are responsible for the security of their own possessions at school.  The school 
cannot take responsibility.  Breakable or valuable items should not be brought in. 
 
This policy will be reviewed every three years. 
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